From:

To:

Subject: xternal] Re: Land south of (East of Griffin Place) Radwinter Road, Sewards End - UTT/21/2509/0P
Date: 01 September 2021 08:59:08
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| acknowledge receipt of your letter relating to the above proposals.
| confirm that we have no comment to make on the environmental statement.

Kind regards,

Daniel Barker

Planning Casework Support Officer
Planning Casework Unit

Ministry of Housing,

Communities &
Local Government

Visit us on GOV.UK: https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/ministry-of-housing-

communities-and-local-government Twitter - https://twitter.com/mhclg




